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Rep Allen Responds to Abundant Life School Tragedy  

 
Madison, WI – On December 16th, 2024, a shooting occurred at Abundant Life Christian School in Madison, WI. 
Today, Rep. Allen, released the following statement:  
 
 “Acts of violence, regardless of who commits them, how they are committed, or for what reasons, are  

senseless tragedies. We grieve for all the victims and their families in the Abundant Life school tragedy.  
Let us lean on the great healing power of God's infinite love.” 
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Rep. Scott Allen represents parts of Waukesha County 


